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Former US Ambassador Mr. David 

Greenlee visited the Confucius 

Institute at Troy University  

Former US Ambassador Mr. David Greenlee, 

along with Dr. Harrington, Director of MSIR 

Program Professor of Political Science, visited CIT 

on February 4, 2015.  

Dr. Hong Xu, the Director of CIT made an 

introduction to the Confucius Institute. She 

introduced the programs, such as Star Talk, China 

Trip, Chinese Corner, Teachers Training and other 

activities. Dr.Xu highlighted her teamôs hard-work 

and achievements, like the Award of Excellence in 

2012.  Chancellor of Troy University, Dr. Jack 

Hawkins, Jr., was one of nine university 

chancellors worldwide and the only one in North 

America to receive the World Confucius Institute's 

Individual Performance Excellence Award during 

the World Confucius Institute Conference in 

Xiamen, China. Dr. Xu also mentioned that CIT 

offers services to all Chinese invested companies 

in Alabama. Mr. David Greenlee spoke highly of 

the work of the Confucius Institute at Troy 

University. 
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2015 Alabama Chinese Language Teachers' Association Held a Forum 

The Confucius Institute at Troy University, Alabama Chinese Language Teachersô Association (ACLTA) held 

2015 Forum in Montgomery on January 30-31, 2015. About 40 teachers and CIT staff attended the forum. 

Affiliated With Alabama Association of Foreign Language Teachers (AAFLT) and the National Association of 

Chinese Language Teachers (NACLT), ACLTA 2015 Forum is chaired by the President, Dr. Feng Rui. The keynote 

speakers invited are Dr. Zhong Chen, professor of Beijing Language and Culture University; Mr. Qiang Chen, with 

26 years teaching experience in the U.S., who is certified by the US National Board of Education of Chinese 

language teachers; Dr. Xiang Zhang, professor of the University of Alabama; Ms. Jiaqi Zhang, experienced teacher 

in Indian Springs School.  Attendees benefit a great deal from their wonderful speeches.  

AAFLT 2016 Forum will be held in Confucius Institute at Troy University next Jan. 
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Kids Chinese Course Open House Day 

Kicks off in Confucius Institute at Troy 

University Montgomery Campus 

On February 3, 2015, Dr. Xu presented her ideas on 

how to select the best teaching materials for the kids 

associated with children curriculum during the Open 

House Day. After the presentation several parents 

instantly registered their children for the after school 

program. 

The registration is still in process. For more 

information, please contact Ms.Qiu at 334-240-7325 or 

email qiujiu@troy.edu. 

 

 
 

 

Mayor and Superintendent of the 

Town of Pike Road visited 

Confucius Institute at Troy 

University 

Mayor of the Town of Pike Road, Mr. Gordon 

Stone, and Dr. Suzanne Freeman, Superintendent 

of Pike Road were invited to visit CIT on 

February 4, 2015. Dr. Hong Xu, the Director of 

CIT, introduced the history and development of 

the Confucius Institute and the program of Star 

talk and China Trip and other cultural activities 

CIT conducts. Dr. Suzanne Freeman showed a 

great interest in helping establish Confucius 

Classroom in the near future. 
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